
NOTICE OF ELECTION 
 
Notice is hereby given that the Statewide 
Direct Primary Election will be held in Tulare 
County on June 7, 2022. 
 
Nomination forms may be obtained 
beginning February 14, 2022 from the Tulare 
County Registrar of Voters office. Due to 
ongoing COVID-19 measures and limited 
space in the Registrar of Voters lobby, all 
candidates will need to use the Nomination 
Portal available on our website at  
www.tularecoelections.org to complete the 
Candidate Application and then schedule an 
appointment to obtain the Nomination 
petitions. All nomination documents need to 
be filed at the Tulare County Registrar of 
Voters office no later than March 11, 2022 by 
5:00 p.m.. 
 
Offices for which candidates may be 
nominated or elected at the Statewide Direct 
Primary Election include: 

State Offices: Governor, Lieutenant 
Governor, Secretary of State, Controller, 
Treasurer, Attorney General, Insurance 
Commissioner, State Board of Equalization 
District 1, State Senator District 12 and 16, 
Member of the State Assembly District 32 
and 33, State Superintendent of Public 
Instruction. 

Federal Offices: United States Senator, 
United States Senator Partial Term, United 
States Representative Congress District 20, 
21 and 22. 

County Offices: County Supervisor District 
4 and 5, Auditor-Controller/Treasurer-Tax 
Collector, Assessor/Clerk-Recorder, District 
Attorney, Sheriff-Coroner and County 
Superintendent of Schools. 

9 Judicial Offices of the Tulare County 
Superior Court. 

Notice is further given that the polls for said 
election will be open on Tuesday, June 7, 
2022 from 7:00 a.m. until 8:00 p.m.  All 
ballots cast at the polling place will be tallied 
centrally and all vote by mail ballots in said 
election will be counted centrally at the  
 

 
 
Tulare County Registrar of Voters office, 
5951 S. Mooney Boulevard, Visalia, 
California. 
 
Dated February 9, 2022 

Michelle Baldwin,  
Registrar of Voters 
 
By: ___________________, Deputy 
         Maryalice Cypert 
 
Quienes desean obtener la versión en 
español de este aviso legal pueden solicitar 
una copia llamando al Departamento de 
Elecciones, (559) 624-7300. 


